Chuck Rubeski

From: Lisa Johnson [lisalove@charter.net]
Sent: Sunday, November 06, 2011 10:3¢ AM
To: crubeski@grattanline.com

Subject: Thank You from West Brookfield!

Just a note to say THANK YOU to the great guys who took care of us up here on Council
Grove in West Brookfield..... Tell them I would have gotten them deonuts EVEN if they didn'u
get the power upe on Thursday; U think they thought I was bribing them! 1ol [f anyone
wants a fishing outing, you ileb me know and T'li hook them up here, ice fishing too!l
Thanks again

liise Johnson

hnli-hging Consultant

(L08) 8&7-5127

htlp://www. ]l isajohnson.nsedreams.com




